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14™ November 2023
Year 8 Information Evening, Thursday 23 November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 8 have made an excellent start to their second year at Blacon High School and we are proud of
their positive attitude to learning since September. Now that students are in their second year, we
would like to meet with parents to share key details around our curriculum, home learning, and some

of the new routines in school, along with ways in which we can work together to support your child.

We would like to invite you to the Year 8 Information Evening, on Thursday 23 November 2023,
6.00pm to 7.15pm.

At this event, you will hear from several key members of staff with practical information and support
for:

= Curriculum and setting

=  The school app and communication

= Home learning, including strategies to support

= Clubs and enrichment opportunities

= Attendance

= Rewards

= How to ensure your child is safe online

The evening will be an excellent opportunity for parents and carers to learn more about how best to
support students with their learning, including strategies and best practice. There will be a
presentation and tutor leads will be available to answer questions and offer support. The presentation

will also be published on the school website for you to access after the evening.
We look forward to seeing you again on Thursday 23 November.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr D Forbes
Progress Leader, Year 8
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